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November 22, 2017

Via Electronic Filing

Mr. Patrick Donlon
Executive Director
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Dominion Energy Ohio Construction Notice for PIR 792 Pipeline
Replacement Project, City of Beachwood, Cuyahoga County, Ohio,
Case No. 17-2375-GA-BNR

Dear Mr. Donlon and Ms. McNeal:

On November 17, 2017, Dominion Energy Ohio (“DEO”) filed its pre-
application notification letter in order for the Ohio Power Siting Board
(“Board”) to open a case for the proposed PIR 792 pipeline replacement project
in the City of Beachwood, Cuyahoga County, Ohio.

This letter updates the pre-application letter filed on November 17, 2017, to
request expedited treatment. DEO will submit payment of $2,000 in
accordance with Ohio Administrative Code Rule 4906-6-04(A)(2).

Sincerely on behalf of
DOMINION ENERGY OHIO

Devin D. Parram
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